
May. The time has really passed very quickly this year.  As we 

approach the end of the school year, please remember that we 

still have a lot of ground to cover with your children.  We will be 

busy doing year end assessments, so it continues to be very 

important that your child attend school every day! 

We have a number of events and activities coming up, so 

please stay tuned to Facebook, Remind and the school website 

for information. 

Again we remind you that should you have any concerns about 

your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school.  Our staff are more than willing to address any concerns 

you may have.  Call or drop in to see how your child is doing. 

Last month, I included a little contest to see who is reading 

our newsletter.  The object of the contest was to find the 

spelling mistakes.  Unfortunately, we did not have a win-

ner.  The contest will carry over this month.  So, read the 

newsletter, find the spelling mistakes and return by May 15 

to be entered in the draw for a small prize. 

Finally, I’d like to thank everyone who has been supporting the 

various activities, events and fundraising that we have had at 

the school.  It really encourages us to continue working to im-

prove our school knowing that we have your support. 

 

                                                                  

Ms. Karen Lemay                

                                                                

Acting Principal 
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Dates to  

Remember 

 May 1—

Swimming 10-11 

 May 4 –8 –

Education Week 

 May 4—Bus Driv-

er Appreciation 

Day 

 May 6—Awards 

Assembly 

 May 13 — ELA 6 

Part A ; LSBC 

meeting—4:30pm 

 May 14—Jump 

Rope For Heart 

 May 15—Early 

dismissal ; Staff 

meeting/PLC 

 May 21—Movie 

Night—6:30 

 May 29—

International Chil-

dren’s Festival 
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Hillview School is participating in the Heart and Stroke Foundation’s Jump 

Rope for Heart campaign.  We started this year’s fundraiser with a Kick-

Off Assembly last week.  Our Jump Rope event will be held on May 14 

culminating with the students sliming the teachers if they reach their fund-

raising goal of $300.  Please support our students in this worthwhile 

cause. 
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Jump Roop for Heart 

Attendance Initiative Winners 

January— Heaven, Alyssa 

February— Jase, Tyree 

March— Cameron, Jenna 

These students were among the several who attended 

school 90% or more each month. The parents of the stu-

dents whose names were drawn receive a pair of Park Thea-

ter movie passes in appreciation for getting their child to 

school every day.  Congratulations! 
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April AWARDS 

Our April awards were held May 6. Congratulations to all of 

our award recipients.  A special congradulations to Halle and 

Kierra for being recognized as April’s Students of the Month. 

Fun Stuff 

To find out who is reading our newsletter, families 

will have an opportunity to win a small prize.  Read 

the noosletter, find the 3 spelling mistakes and re-

turn to be entered in a draw.   

Our next draw will be held May 15. 

Congratulations to Jarryn for  

making the most sales in our  

latest fundraiser.  As a thank you,  

he received a English Cottage Gar-

den mix seed mat.   

Way to go Jarryn! 
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Hillview School 

child to enjoy in the after-

noon.   

 A pair of non-marking, 

comfortable inside 

shoes, suitable for gym, 

is required  

 If your child is to go 

somewhere other than 

home after school, please 

make sure to call the 

school before 3pm or 

write a note in your child’s 

agenda.  If we don’t hear 

from you, your child will 

be sent home on the bus. 

Just a reminder of a few of our 

school practices that you should 

be familiar with: 

 if your child is going to be 

absent, please call to let 

us know 

 If your child is going to be 

late, please call the office 

before 10 am so she/he 

can be counted for lunch 

 If your child is too sick to 

play outside, please keep 

him/her home until she/he 

is well.   

 Students are to turn all 

electronics, cell phones, 

iPods, etc. in to the office 

upon arriving at school.  

Permission to use may be 

given by the teacher. 

 Morning snack and a hot 

lunch are provided by the 

school.  You may send a 

healthy snack for your 

 Make sure your child is 

dressed appropriately.  

Rain or shine, they will be 

going outside for recess. 

 

 

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact us. 

 

Phone: 780-523-9679 

Fax: 780-523-9671 

Email: 

karen.lemay@nsd61.ca 

 

www.hillviewschool.ca 

Odds and Ends 

Like us on 

Facebook! 

Our Vision 

Educating today’s children for tomorrow’s future 

 

Our Mission 

1. Embrace diversity in a safe and  

caring environment 

2. Strive to meet the educational needs of 

each individual child 

3. Promote the Metis culture 

 

Our Goals 

1. Implement and promote a safe and caring 

environment conducive to learning. 

2. Determine the instructional level of all 

students in Language Arts and Math. 

3. Implement strategies to support and  

improve literacy. 

4.  Create a strong, vibrant working relationship 

between the school, parents and community so 

they have an opportunity to be actively involved 

in the education of their children. 


